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Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars, that it
may expand and
connect Christian
scholars all over the
world.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful supporters,
that they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in East
Asia.
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November 2022 Rejoice
always, pray
continually,

give thanks in
all

circumstances
for this is

God's will for
you in Christ

Jesus.
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18
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Praise God for the
newness of life
through what Jesus
has done for us! Pray
that our professors
experience the joy of
this reality.

Pray for our partners
at INCHE
(www.inche.one), that
they continue to
effectively foster the
development of
Christian higher
education worldwide.

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents
helped by the
College Faith
podcast and the
Thinking Christianly
podcast.

Pray for more 
one-on-one
conversations
between professors
and students that
center on the Word
of God.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars
monthly webinar
series.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for our
professors starting
or seeking new
positions.

Pray for Latin
America and the
movement of
Christian
academics seeking
to be light for their
students.

Pray for
protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement
for our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.

Pray for peace
inside and outside
the classroom for
both students and
professors.

Pray for our
partners at SIM,
that students would
be blessed by
ministry's diversified
outreach all over
the world.

Pray for the United
States and all who
serve here.

Happy
Thanksgiving!
Thank God for the
new professors
who have
connected with
the Society of
Christian Scholars
this year. 

Pray for the 
Global Scholars
Leadership Team
as they work on our
next three-year
strategic plan. 

Pray for our
Regional
Representative
Osam as he seeks
to connect with
professors in the
Middle East.

Continue to pray
for the Global
Scholars board,
that God would
provide new
applicants in this
sesason.

Pray for our
professors who do
research, that they
may integrate
biblical truth into all
they publish.

Pray for the
daughter of our
East Asia Regional
Representative, for
adjustment to her
new location and
good language
learning.

Pray for the family
of our Regional
Representative
Osam during this
season when he is
away from home.

Pray for our
professors in
Lithuania who are
leading a Bible
study for a group of
students with many
spiritual questions. 

Pray for
opportunities to
share truth during
one of our
professor's 
English Corner
discussions in East
Asia.  

Pray for the 
Society of Christian
Scholars as we seek
to provide
additional
resources in
French and
Spanish.

Pray for God to
bless the work of
Marlene, who
serves as a volunteer
curator for the
Society of Christian
Scholars library
resources. 

Pray for good
spiritual
conversations to
emerge from the
movie nights hosted
by one of our
professors in the
Czech Republic. 

Pray for the
 growing number 
of Christian
professors in the
Gambia who are
learning to
integrate their faith
and academic
careers. 

Pray for our
professors to have
opportunities to
share spiritual truth
with faculty
colleagues. 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-chronicles/16-11.html

